
 
 

Preliminary flood risk assessment: London Borough of Waltham Forest  
 
This addendum by London Borough of Waltham Forest (2017) updates the council’s 
preliminary flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in 
conjunction with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for Waltham 
Forest were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and information. 

 

Past flood risk 
Upon completion of 3 no. flood studies options will be reviewed and appropriate flood 
alleviation schemes implemented subject to funding being available. 

 

Future flood risk 
Upon completion of the 3 no. flood studies options will be reviewed and appropriate flood 
alleviation schemes implemented subject to funding being available. 

 

Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
The following FRAs have been identified for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations 
(2009) 2nd planning cycle  

- Greater London.   

Some refinement of the current FRAs is expected as a result of our ongoing flood studies. 

 

Other changes 
None  
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